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Hello,          10/8/19 

The District works very closely with local law enforcement and 

has been asked to relay an important message to our Residents.  

Deputy Martin of the Larimer County Sheriff’s Department has 

observed the speeds on County Road 3F at more than 20 miles per 

hour over the posted limits.  Per the Larimer County Sheriff’s 

Department, the speed limits are determined from numerous 

variables including curves in the road, shoulder allowance, as well as 

the number of driveways entering the road.  Please remember that 

due to these factors the posted speed limit is 25 miles per hour for 

safety concerns.  Deputy Martin has asked that we remind our 

residents to please be neighborly and respect the posted speed limit 

signs on County Road 3F. 

Please direct any comments and/or questions in regards to this notice 

to the Larimer County Sheriff’s Department at 970-498-5100 

 

 

Thank you  

SWTMD 
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